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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child will be taking part in assessments starting on Monday 27th June that will 
last for two weeks. Some of these assessments will be in the form of mock exams 
that will take place in formal exam conditions and some will be practical based 
assessments in subject lesson time. 
 
These assessments give us an opportunity to formally assess your child’s progress 
towards their targets and also identify any gaps in their knowledge. Teachers will use 
this information to inform their planning as students move into year 11. 
Your child’s attendance, punctuality and effort is paramount throughout this 
assessment period as this will give them the best possible chance to achieve their 
potential.  
 
Please encourage your child to revise at home. There will be material placed on 
google classrooms by class teachers to support revision and there are online 
platforms like mathswatch and Seneca learning that students can access too. 
A copy of the mock timetable as well as revision tips and advice on how to cope with 
exam stress can be found on our school website by following the QR code below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Before each morning exam we ask that your child arrives to school at 8.15 to attend 
a breakfast session. Students will be provided with something to eat and spend 
some time with their class teachers for some preparations before they sit their exam 
that day. 
 
Grades from these assessments will be sent home with your child’s end of year 
report before we break for summer. If you have any concerns about your child’s 
progress, please contact their subject teacher in the first instance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rebecca Stafford 
Assistant Headteacher 
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